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Submission: "I am most concerned that IPART is considering reducing the feed-in tariff to 8-9¢ /kWh. It is unfair to penalise
solar power producers for having reduced the demand for power produced by the coal-fired power stations. [IPART must
ensure that retailers pay a fair f.i.t. and that solar producers are treated fairly. I have invested significant funds to have a solar
power system installed as I believed this would benefit the environment, the economy and that retailers would pay a fair amount
for the power I produce.

IPART must consider the 'small players' in power production and ensure that retailers are made to pay a fair f.i.t. - which
would not be achieved if the tariff benchmark was reduced to 8-9c¢/ kWh."





